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 Unit Study

CKLA Skills: We completed Unit 1 of our skills strand this week. In Unit 2 we began blending words. We will continue to practice writing strokes and tracing.

CKLA Listening & Learning:  We finished our Nursery Rhyme Unit by reading three fables. We discussed the characters and the lesson or moral. We also learned important vocabulary and what makes a fable make believe (fantasy). Ask your child if they remember the lesson from each fable. The Lion and the Mouse (moral: little friends may be great friends), The Dog and his Reflection (moral: if you are greedy, you may lose everything), The Hare and the Tortoise (moral: slow and steady wins the race).

Eureka Math: In Math, we continued counting and sorting activities. We also began decomposing numbers to 3.Completing the math homework will help reinforce these concepts.
                       
           
Important Dates
9/14- Skate Night at Skateland USA 5-7
9/17- PTA/Back to School Night 1st-5th 5-7
9/25- Interim reports go home
9/26- Picture Day
9/27- Ice Cream Social/front lawn 5:30-7







Homework
Journal- Use the journal to complete an activity from the homework calendar. If the activity doesn’t involve writing in the journal, make a notation of what was completed. Turn in on Friday with the Math homework.  
Eureka Math- There will be one math homework activity sent home weekly in your child’s Homework Folder to be completed and turned in on Friday of each week.
Reading- Read 20 minutes each night with your child & record on the reading log. Please keep the log in your child’s homework folder.

Scholastic Book Orders
October Scholastic Reading Club fliers will be coming home soon. Orders can be placed & paid for online. Use access code: QHWPG
[bookmark: _GoBack]You can also fill out the order form & send a check made payable to Scholastic Reading Club (no cash please). I will be placing October’s order on Oct. 5th

Field Trip
Our first field trip to the Pumpkin Patch is October 21st. Information will be coming home soon.  
[image: j0295069]
Interim Reports
Interim reports will come home in your child’s folder on Wednesday, September 25th.  Please cut on the dotted line, sign and return the signed portion.  

Conferences
First quarter conferences are required and will begin in October. I will send a sign-up sheet home when I am ready to schedule conferences.  
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